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25/07/2008

Dear Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
Not being very lierate with wording therefore we quote from Family Voice Australia, with whom we agree in 
this mattter, the following 

Marriage should not be devalued by treating it as just another "couple relationship" along with same-
sex relationships.  
Since only marriage benefits society, only marriage should receive taxpayer-funded benefits - not 
same-sex partners of  judges, parliamentarians or defence personnel. 

Regards 
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